
GROWTH & REDEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE MEETING 
LAWRENCE TOWNSHIP MUNICIPAL BUILDING 

LOWER LEVEL CONFERENCE ROOM 
 

June 9, 2009 
 The following are the minutes of the Growth & Redevelopment Committee Meeting, 
which was held on June 9, 2009, in the Lawrence Township Municipal Building, Lower Level 
Conference Room. 

 
Statement of Proper Notice 

Adequate notice of the regular meeting of the Lawrence Township Growth & Redevelopment 
Committee has been provided by filing an annual meeting schedule with the Municipal Clerk, 
and by filing the agenda with the Municipal Clerk, posting prominently in the Municipal 
Building, and mailing to the Trenton Times, the Trentonian and the Lawrence Ledger. 
 
 The roll was called as follows at 7:42 PM: 
 
Present:   James Cordingley, Cami Granahan, Lovette Love, Pamela Mount, Ken Kiernan, 

Charles Lavine, Karen Vincent-Lavanga, and Ryan Kennedy 
 

Excused Absence: Christopher Bobbitt, John Conroy, Tushar Patel Michael Pratico, Danielle 
Hickey, and Leon Kaplan. 

 
Absent:    Mikey Azzara 
 
Also Present:    Michael Powers, Council Liaison 
   Andrew Link, Principal Planner/Business Advocate 
     
Approval of the Minutes 

 
The minutes from the April 14, 2009 meeting were approved as amended. 

 
Public Comment 
 
 None 
 
Route 1 Redevelopment Committee Report 

 
 Mayor Mount said that an architectural study is being prepared. Heritage Village is 
almost completely leased. The jug handle will be redeveloped starting with the installation of a 
roundabout. A traffic light will be installed at Route 206 and Darrah Lane.  
 
Awards Program 
 
 
 Cami Granahan will contact Jerry Fennelly about being the speaker. The date of the 
program will depend upon the speaker’s availability. Nominations will be solicited starting in 
July. Possible award recipients were discussed. 



 
Permit Process Booklet 
 
Ken Kiernan will help with getting advertisers for the booklet. 

 
Report To Council 
 
Mayor Mount said the Committee should report to Council after the Awards Program. 
 
Other Business 

 
Mayor Mount will give the State of the Town address at the June 23rd Chamber meeting. 
 
The liquor package license has been sold for $306,000. 
 
Champion Pizza has just opened at the old Palmer Video location. 
 
The Farmer’s Market is doing a building renovation. 
 
A Complete Count Committee is being formed to assist with the 2010 Census. 
 
Arrangements are being made to hold the July meeting at Datacolor. 
 
 

 
There being no further business to come before the Growth & Redevelopment Committee, the 
meeting was adjourned at 8:49 P.M. 
 

The next meeting will be held on July 14, 2009. 
 
 
      ___________________________ 
      J. Andrew Link, 
      Principal Planner 
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